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Upcoming
Events
Boys Football
Wednesday 31 May

Athletics Carnival
Friday 2 June

Year 7 Camp 
Wednesday 7 June

King's Birthday Public Holiday
Monday 12 June

Bully Zero Community Evening
Tuesday 13 June

P&C Meeting
Tuesday 20 June

Bronze Reward Day
Friday 23 June
 
NAIDOC Celebration
Tuesday 27 June 

Silver Reward Day
Thursday 29 June

Athletics Carnival
Thank you to our community for their understanding regarding the
cancellation of our school athletics carnival. The early morning rain proved
problematic for us and to ensure the safety of students and staff, the carnival
was cancelled.  The carnival has been rescheduled for Friday 2 June. 

School Uniform
Our school community values the importance of wearing a school uniform. It
creates a sense of identity and belonging. Please remember that Back to
School vouchers, along with our school uniform vouchers issued at the start of
the year, can assist in purchasing new uniforms. Assistance is also available
from the school to help cover the costs of uniform items.

Mobile Phones
Gulgong High School has an 'off and away' mobile phone procedure. This
means students should only use mobile phones if permission is given by a
classroom teacher and it is being used for educational purposes. 

To help with this, we ask that if you need to contact your child during school
hours, you leave a message with our front office, and this will be passed on to
your child. Our office can be contacted on 02 6374 1201.

From Term 4, mobile phones will be banned in public high schools. Mobile
phones are already banned in primary schools.

The ban on mobile phones will apply during class, recess and lunch times, as
is the case in NSW public primary schools. Students will be allowed to carry
their phones while travelling to and from school.

More information regarding changes that will take place at Gulgong High
School will be communicated to students and families in the near future.
 
Attendance
Every day at school matters, and when a child is absent from school, an
explanation should be provided. You can do this by contacting the school or
replying to the text message sent to you regarding your child's absence. To
help support your child, our school office may contact home to check in with
you regarding your child's absence.  
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